()

HEATHERWOOD
At Kings Way

January 16, 2004

Mr. Richard Clark
469 Linden St.
Boylston, MA 01505

Dear Richard:

Sorry this note is so late but I just had to share some
comments from our residents:

"I don't like Shakespears, but I'll come anyway - (on the way
out) he was wonderful! but I still don't like Shakespeare.

Another - "I love Shakespearzand he was just wonderful!.

"Thank you for arranging that program I really enjoyed
Richard's performance!

Looking forward to you and Linda and "Love Letters' on
February 13 at 7:30.

Best regards,

~_Judith/Fisher
" Social/ Director
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